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Wednesday, March 3rd, 2010
Attention Salt Lake Area Media:  Press Conference for the ShopWest.Org Initiative.

What:
The South Jordan Chamber of Commerce—in partnership with local community groups and concerned residents—will be holding a press conference about the formation of a new citizens’ group called ShopWest.Org created to drive community awareness and initiate long term support for the financial problems facing the Jordan School District.  Specific details will be announced at the event.
Where:
The Press Conference will take place outdoors at the following location:

South Jordan Chamber of Commerce
1665 Towne Center Drive

South Jordan, UT 84095

(Located west of the South Jordan City Hall building)

When:

The press conference will be held on Thursday, March 4th at 1:15 pm.
Why:

The Jordan School District is facing a $30 million budget shortfall for the 2010/2011 school year. Over the last 30 days the Utah State Legislature has failed to pass a legislative solution to the budget disparity created when the Canyons School District split from the Jordan School District.  The budget shortfall will result in teacher layoffs, increased class sizes, and cancellation of critical education programs for children in the area. Parents, citizens and businesses in the southwest area of the Salt Lake Valley have united to promote financial and political solutions to support our schools and save our children’s education through ShopWest.org.
Contact:

Chris Merrill (Spokesperson for ShopWest.Org) 801-448-6022 (chrism@shopwest.org)
Paul Pugmier (Spokesperson for South Jordan Chamber of Commerce) 801-860-4507 (paulpugmire@shopwest.org)
